
May 14, 2024 
 

Glenda DeBekker 
Stormwater Coordinator 
City of Cañon City, CO 
PO Box 1460 
Cañon City, CO 81215-1460 
719-276-5265 
grdebekker@canoncity.org 
 
Jeremy Roth 
Purchasing Agent IV 
CDOT Center for Procurement and Contract Services 
 
Dear Mr. Roth, 
As the Stormwater Coordinator for the City of Cañon City, CO, I am providing this letter 
of endorsement for Mr. Joe Grassi and his company, ACT BioRemediation.  We have 
utilized his products to assist in the clean up of recent spills that have occurred in 
Cañon City and highly recommend the products. 
 
Furthermore, Mr. Grassi came to Cañon City after one of the spills to personally apply 
the product and demonstrate how it is used.  He spent several hours on-site and 
offered to return should a second application be needed.   
 
Thank you for taking the time to consider adding ACT BioRemediation products to your 
supply and services department.  I may be reached at the above number if you have 
any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Glenda DeBekker 
 
Cc:  Leo Evans, Director of Public Works 
Cañon City, CO 81212                                                                                             


